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Our school is a place ‘where learners grow.’  
A kind community where the worth of everyone is nurtured and celebrated.  

We are rooted in a love of learning and building the confidence and courage to be ourselves.  
Together we flourish to be the best that we can be. 

 

 
Good Evening, 
 
Another busy week in school for everyone and some key information about the next 
couple of weeks in this newsletter. 
 
Use of the M.U.P.A outside of school 
 
If your child visits the M.U.P.A outside of school hours, please would you be kind 
enough to speak to them about the importance of being respectful and safe toward 
one another — thank you 
 
Parents Evening 
 
Hopefully those parents wishing to request a parent consultation have been able to, 
through our new system ‘Parents Booking’. If you are struggling, please contact the 
school office and someone will do their very best to support you. 
 
During this same week the Book Fair will be in school again. It will be based in the 
school hall or the school library and will be open after school until 4pm or until the 
last Parent Consultation on the Wednesday and Thursday. Please come and have a 
browse with your children. 
 
The new to you uniform sale will be available on both parent consultation nights. We 
are simply requesting a donation for any items taken. All donations are being put    
towards our PTFA funds, we are hoping to boost these over the coming months.      
 
Details about our first PTFA meeting will be shared on these evenings also. 
 
There will be tea and coffee available for parents in the hall, along with something 
sweet prepared by the school kitchen. Again, we welcome donations towards our 
PTFA fund. 
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SATs information evening 
 
For our Year 6 parents we are hosting an online SATs information evening on Tuesday 
31st January at 5.30pm via Zoom.  Miss Dunkley will email the invitation nearer the 
time.  If you are unable to attend, we are hoping to record this. For more information 
please contact the school office.   
 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
 
This year, week commencing 6th February is Children’s Mental Health Week and we 
will be having a well-being day on Friday 10th February. 
 
Our focus will be the 5 ways to achieve good mental health; 
1. Connect with other people. Good relationships are important for your mental wellbeing. 
2. Be physically active. Being active is not only great for your physical health and fitness. 
3. Learn new skills. 
4. Give to others. 
5. Pay attention to the present moment (mindfulness) 

 
Volunteer requests 
 
Many thanks to those who have already filled in an interest form for becoming a    
volunteer here at Sutton CP. Mr Clayton will be in touch with you after the half term   
holiday.  
 
We are seeking a volunteer for a very specific job in school, the School Library. 
If you have a pocket of time on a Friday afternoon, an extra pair of hands helping in 
the library would make such a difference. Please let the office know if this is       
something you would be interested in doing. 
 
Anna Riley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Class Assemblies 
Please see the dates for each class below: 
Year 4—Wednesday 22nd February 3:00pm 
Year 3—Wednesday 29th March 3:00pm 
Year 1 —Wednesday 24th May 3:00pm 
Year 2—Wednesday 19th July 3:00pm 
Reception’s Assembly will take place during the Summer term and this 
date will be confirmed nearer the time. 
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As you will be aware, a representative from the Dogs Trust visited school this term and the children and staff            
thoroughly enjoyed the sessions that they provided. 
 
The free sessions advertised above, are running for families to attend during the February half term holiday and Easter  
holiday.  
 
There will be a 45-minute carousel of themed activities around dogs, followed by a tour of our centre and the oppor-
tunity to see some of our dogs.  
These sessions are entirely free for families to attend with children in KS1 and KS2. 
These session are running on; 
Monday 13th February,  Wednesday 15th February at 10:30-12 and 12:30-2  
Monday 3rd February 10:30-12 and 12:30-2 and Wednesday 5th April 10:30-12 and 12:30-2.  
 
For more information and to book, contact; 
Lauren Evans (she/her) 
Yorkshire Education and Community Officer 
lauren.evans@dogstrust.org.uk  
Mobile: 0773 925 5036 

mailto:lauren.evans@dogstrust.org.uk
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After school clubs starting  
after the half term. 

Book your slot now! 
 
Mondays - School Choir https://
www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9968  
 
Tuesdays - Crazy Ball Club https://
www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10181  
 
Wednesdays - Football Club Y5/6 Girls - https://
www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10182  
 
Thursdays - Dance Club Y1/2 https://
www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9959  
 
Thursdays—Running Club Y5/6  
(parents welcome)  
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/
ref/10183  

https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9968
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9968
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10181
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10181
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10182
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10182
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9959
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/9959
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10183
https://www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk/activities/ref/10183
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Mrs Baldwin’s SENCO page 

 
 
 
 
An exciting opportunity for parents/

carers to  join  
‘The Incredible Years Programme’ 

- a 13 week course  starting 
Wednesday 22nd February 9.30-
12.00 at Sutton in Craven C of E 

Primary School, N Yorks. 
  
Open to any parent/carer of children aged 4 – 12 
years in the Craven area. The aims are to strength-
en the parent-child bond, share and try out tech-
niques to shape positive behaviour, promote chil-
dren’s social, emotional, and language development 
and reduce challenging behaviours. 
  
Please refer all interested parents/carers asap (self-
referrals are accepted). Referral forms are attached 
and also available via your EMHP (for trailblazer 
schools) or telephone call 07525 872287 / 
email IYmhst@bdct.nhs.uk .  You can also contact 
Tracey Kayne (Senior Practitioner) on 07766 
300183, email tracey.kayne@bdct.nhs.uk to find out 
more. 

NB ‘The Incredible Years’ is an internationally     
recognized, evidence-based programme, facilitated 
by experienced practitioners from the Craven men-
tal health support team (NHS). It will start in       
September and February each school year in     
different settings across Craven area.  
Check out www.incredidbleyears.com 

mailto:IYmhst@bdct.nhs.uk
mailto:tracey.kayne@bdct.nhs.uk
http://www.incredidbleyears.com/

